Good afternoon, CBGS seniors and families!

The big day is quickly approaching! On Saturday, March 8th, our senior class will stand on the
CBGS mountaintop as they present the findings of their capstone research project at the 22nd
Annual CBGS Science Symposium at Virginia Commonwealth University (907 Floyd Avenue). A
copy of the program is attached for you.

To celebrate their accomplishments, we will be travelling to Richmond on Friday, March 14th for
a senior all-site trip to the Virginia Museum of Fine Arts, followed by some play time at Topgolf.
A permission slip will be sent home this week and is also attached to this email. Cost for this trip
is $20, which includes lunch at Topgolf. Payment can be made on your campus Givebacks site
(Bowling Green - Glenns - Warsaw) or by sending in cash or check payable to CBGS.

We’re looking forward to celebrating our seniors and all the impressive work they have done!


https://bowlinggreenva.givebacks.com/store?limit=21&live=true
https://glennsrcc.givebacks.com/store?limit=21&live=true
https://warsawrcc.givebacks.com/store?limit=21&live=true

